
P.J. Dick and Turner Construction are
independently soliciting competitive bids for the 

Lower Hill Redevelopment: Parcel E Music Venue.

This solicitation is for Bid Package 2 which
includes masonry and structural steel.

Bid Package 2 Issuance on August 16, 2024, bids DUE September 18, 
2024, and awards October 2024.  All documents will be provided through 

both Contractors via their document sharing sites.  

To learn more about the bid opportunity email: 
BidLowerHillMusicVenue@pjdick.com  |  turnerpgh@tcco.com

You can also visit: pjdick.com/subcontractor-opportunities 

Lower Hill Redevelopment
Upcoming Construction Opportunity

HELP US BUILD THE REGION’S NEWEST 
MUSIC VENUE ON THE LOWER HILL! 

@pjdickinc_pjdick_PJ Dick - Trumbull - Lindy


